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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: LRA- request
1 message

Monica Francisco <danday16@yahoo.com> Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 6:08 PM
To: Surveys Division <surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
MIMAROPA - Surveys Division <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>

Hello,

Its been 20 days since you last email me that my request is still on process. I would like to follow up what happened to
my request now. Please answer me when can it be finished?

Sincerely your,

Monica Francisco 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Wednesday, July 20, 2022, 10:44 AM, Monica Francisco <danday16@yahoo.com> wrote:

Good morning!

Can you tell me please how long wiil it take to be finshed? Its almost a month since I requested it. Please
help me on this. Thank you!

Yours truly, 

Monica Francisco 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Wednesday, July 20, 2022, 10:40 AM, Surveys Division <surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>
wrote:

A pleasant day!

Please be informed that you request is still on process.

Thank you

SURVEYS AND MAPPING DIVISION
DENR MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvrd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 8248-3367/ 8249-3368 loc. 2713

On Wednesday, June 22, 2022, 9:07 AM, Monica Francisco
<danday16@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam:
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I would like to follow up the reply on the letter regarding the request of the LRA-
Plan Examination Section. Please refer to the letter that was received last June
17, 2022 by Mr. Robert Panti. Thank you.

Yours truly, 

Monica Francisco

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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